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6 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
GCSE Exam Timetable 2022 
 
As you know, we are fast approaching the exam season.  In order to fully support students as they 
sit their exams the Department for Education has advised that all Year 11 students should be in 
school for full days up to, and including, Monday 20th of June.  After this date students only need 
to be present for the date of their final exams, with the exception of the afternoon of Wednesday 
22nd of June, when students should be in school by 13.10 for a final science revision session 
before the exam on Thursday morning.  
 
By having students in school, we are able to run revision sessions right up to the moment they sit 
each exam. These bespoke revision sessions will ensure that students are fully equipped to 
achieve the very best of which they are capable. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Armstrong  
(tvickers-armstrong@stdunstansschool.com ). 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Lynda Bevan 
Headteacher  
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